CAMBRIDGE ROAD METHODIST CHURCH, KING’S HEATH

Rev. Suzanne Shortman
Tel: 0121 744 6175

NOTICES FOR SEPTEMBER 2019
We hope everyone worshipping here, this morning, feels welcome and especially anyone who visits here occasionally or is here for the first time. May you experience God’s presence and peace during this time of worship. We invite you to join us, after the service, for refreshments and fellowship. CHURCH WITHOUT WALLS - MISSION STATEMENTS FOR
CAMBRIDGE ROAD METHODIST CHURCH
“We give all people the opportunity to participate in worship, to tell our sacred stories and share the love of God.”

“We build relationships with each group that meet here as travellers, together, in the work of God’s Kingdom.”




1st September 2019
Rev Suzanne Shortman will be taking our service today which will include Holy Communion. After the service, there will be an opportunity to contribute to the Benevolence Fund, using the plate at the back of church.
We thank Ruth Ratcliffe who will be playing the piano for us this morning. 

The flowers today are given by Paulette Fitch to remember her uncle, Mortel Frazer
Monday 2nd September
Men’s lunch at
The Crown, Alcester Lanes End at 12-15pm










8th September 2019
 Our service today will be led by Deacon Eunice Attwood

We thank Joe Biddlestone who will be playing the Organ for us this 
morning.

15th September 2019
We welcome Rev Suzanne Shortman to lead this morning’s service. 

We thank David Bleach who will be playing the organ for us today.

Today’s flowers are given by June Bridgland in loving memory of her parents. 




PRAYER GROUP
19th September  12.45pm 
All Welcome







22nd September 2019
Our service today will be led by Rev Elaine Russell.

We thank Ian Fitzgerald for playing the piano for us today

29th September 2019
Our service today will be led by Deacon Eunice Attwood.

We thank Ruth Ratcliffe who will be playing the piano for us this morning. 


Notices for October 2019
Please let Gill Holmes have any items for inclusion no later than Wednesday 25th September
 0121 441 4215
e-mail gilly.holmes@sky.com.

Dates for your Diary.

Sunday 1st September.  
3-5pm at Solihull Methodist Church, there will be a welcoming service for Suzanne and two other ministers joining our Circuit. Please come to join in with this special service.



Mission and Ministry Team Get Together
On Sunday 15th September, all in the Orange Mission and Ministry Team are invited to a beginning of year gathering at Acocks Green Methodist Church.
We will begin with tea and cake (please bring and share cakes) at 4p.m. and have conversation and discussion about the future of our sharing together in mission and worship, and then share in worship together at 6p.m.
Every blessing, Nick Jones.[bookmark: _GoBack]Bible Fellowship Group 
Every Thursday morning from  10.30am – 12pm 
All Welcome



A Message from Jane and Ruth Arstall.
A tribute concert for Mark Arstall is planned for Sat 26th Oct at 2:30pm at Hall Green United Community Church. Any friends from Cambridge Rd are most welcome. 

The concert will be about 1.5 hrs of music from a variety of groups and individuals Mark worked with, took part in or taught including Fellowship Singers of Shirley and Hall Green Choral Society; a school choir; and several solos or small groups.

If you or someone you know might like to provide an item, please contact ruth.arstall@gmail.com. 
I'd be delighted to have a Cambridge Rd related contribution.
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